
Excessive Credit Card Transactions 

Reminder 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that we have noticed an 

unusual amount of transactions made with your credit card ending in [last four digits]. 

While we appreciate your business, we encourage you to review your recent transactions to 

ensure they align with your spending habits. Excessive transactions may lead to potential risks, 

including fraud and unauthorized charges. 

If you have any questions or if you did not authorize these transactions, please contact our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company's Name] 

[Your Company's Contact Information] 


